
Submission from Lori-Ann Foley 14 January 2020 
 
  
Good morning everyone 
 
I have just read about the scrutiny panel taking place to discuss the planned registration of 
rental properties and wondered if the attached letter which appeared in the JEP has been 
formally placed before the panel or if the panel were aware of it? It sums up the feelings of 
many people and expresses many of the concerns quite clearly.  
 
I agree that while this is being done with the best of intentions, increased red tape and fees 
risks either driving up rents or driving the responsible private landlords out of the market, 
leaving rental companies as the sole providers of privately rented accommodation, 
companies who often don’t have the same personal connection with tenants that private 
landlords do. 
 
With kind regards 
Lori-Ann Foley 

 
 
 
 
 
 


